SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Thursday, November 1, 2012

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congratulations to the sophomores who have been selected as Sault High's HOBY Ambassadors: Isaiah Garcia and Carly Suriano.  Isaiah and Carly were chosen based on essays they wrote about leadership to attend the Hugh O'Brian Youth Leadership Conference in the spring.

LINK Club members:  Please be sure to notify Ms. Blore if you and your family are planning to attend the Family Pizza night tonight!  Also, we will be having a LINK Club meeting Friday during your lunch hour in Room 612.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a senior class meeting at the beginning of second hour on Monday, November 5th  with Herff Jones. Please report to class for attendance.  Dismissal will be via the PA.

Junior Rotarian Reminder:  The Rotarians who have signed up for the Kids Klozit project will begin their rotation on Monday, November 5th at the Ojibway Hotel.

A representative from Northwood is in the library to meet with any interested juniors and seniors.  Please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office if you would like to attend.

The Varsity Blues Credit Union will be open every Monday, Wednesday and Friday during lunch for students and staff of Sault High School.   

Lunch:     Whole Grain Rotini with Meatsauce, Whole Grain Pizza, Chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:       Green Beans, Mandarin Oranges, Whole Grain Dinner Roll
